Donate Blood In Memory of Stanley Vonhagn



On February 28th, our friend and co-worker, Nikki, lost her father, Stanley Von Hagn. Stan had a heart condition and was a patient at Strong Memorial Hospital for several months, awaiting a heart transplant. Unfortunately, he started bleeding internally. He fought hard to live for his family. The doctors and nurses did everything in their power to keep him alive. In the last few days of his life, he received over 200 units of blood! If it wasn't for people selflessly giving a few moments of their day and giving an invaluable donation of blood, his family wouldn't have had those last few weeks with him. Please help us keep the memory of Stan alive and help another family have more time with their loved one.

Blood Drive Penn Yan Ambulance

205 North Ave. Penn Yan, NY 14527

Wednesday, June 27, 2018 1:00 PM to 6:00 PM

Sponsored by



To schedule your life saving appointment please call 1-800-Red-Cross or visit www.redcrossblood.org

